Dear Upland Terrace Family,

	I would like to begin by saying thank you to all who attended our final SEP conferences of the 2011-2012 school year. We had a wonderful showing of support for our Upland Terrace students from parents and teachers alike. Also, thanks to everyone who supported our school through the book fair sponsored by our amazing PTA. 
	March is when we will receive our enrollment projections for the 2012-2013 school year from the district office, and we will be able to begin the class placement process for next year. If you are concerned about your child’s placement for next year, please stop by the office and pick up a placement information form. Parents may also download a copy of this form by visiting the Home Page on our school’s website at www.uplandterraceelementary.weebly.com . We will be considering information about your student and/or the type of learning environment which will best meet your child’s needs. We will NOT be considering requests for specific teachers, or requests not to have a specific teacher. Please turn in these forms as soon as possible. Placement information forms are due in to the office by April 27, 2012. It is extremely helpful to inform the school of move-ins, move-outs, and of students residing in our school boundaries who have not previously attended Upland, but plan to attend next year. It is also helpful to inform the school about any new students who will be attending kindergarten at Upland Terrace next year. 
	Our school’s second fundraiser of the year will be happening from March 1st – March 13th. With your help, our school can raise money to support our faculty and staff in providing an excellent education for all Upland students. Every little bit helps, and we truly appreciate your support!
	The Upland Terrace Community Council has recently approved the purchase of a comprehensive math practice website called IXL Math. Each student in the school has their own personal username and password to the site that they can use to access it for the next year. Please see our school website or talk to your student’s teacher for more information. Also, please be aware that our school website has added another new feature. An Upland Terrace Events Calendar can be accessed from our school website calendar page. This is a Google calendar which we will keep updated with all the events happening at Upland Terrace. I am the one who runs our school’s website, so please email me with comments or suggestions for improving our site and I will do the best I can to make our website more informative and easier to use.
	
Sincerely,
Andy Carbaugh
acarbaugh@graniteschools.org
  
